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St. Paulȭs Lutheran Church 

Website: www.stpaulsredwing.org 

Email:  stpaullc@stpaulsredwing.org 

Dear Church Family, 
I hope this August newsletter finds you well.  We continue to move forward as Godôs 
people sure that God is with us in all things.  This fall we are excited to have in person 
Sunday School, Confirmation Classes, Quilters, Risers and Choir.  This is an exciting 
time!  Your Church Council will continue to monitor the recommendations and require-
ments from the Minnesota Department of Health.  Enjoy the rest of summer!  Always, 
Pastor Dana   
 
Please put on your calendars the following dates:  
 
August Worship Schedule 

July 31/Aug 1 In person worship Saturday & Sunday 
Aug 7 &8 In Person worship Saturday & Sunday 
Aug 14 & 15 Streaming Service Only.  No in person worship. 
August 21 & 22 In person worship Saturday & Sunday 
August 28 & 29 In person worship Saturday & Sunday 
 
ELVIS is back!  Saturday, August 28 5pm Central Park   
5:00pm Brief Outdoor Worship Service in the Park and Gospel Show with Elvis 

Tribute Artist Brad Boice.    
7:00pm Elvis Show 
 
Sunday, September 12 Joint Celebration of Lynne Petersen and Linda 

Kuyath.   
Help us thank both of these faith filled women for the work they have done on 

behalf of our congregation.  Worship will be followed by a meal.   
 
Sunday, September 19 Rally Day.  We ask Sunday School Parents and 

children to attend worship and to register for Sunday School classes either before or 
after worship.  

 
Wednesday, September 22 6:00-7pm Confirmation Class for current 6, 7 

and 8
th
 graders.   
 



July 16, 2021 

Church Family, 

 

I always feel like if άI can just make it through the school yearέ or if άwe can just make it through summerέ 

things will settle down.  But alas, that seems to be fruitless thinking and I am not sure I can remember a busi-

er summer.  We hardly find time to sit down in our house!  Still, I am very thankful that life seems essentially 

and completely back to normal.    

 

Council is off in July so we do not have any major activities going on right now although many of our teams 

and volunteers have continued with the good work that they do as, for example, we have resumed having 

funerals in our building.  We will also celebrate several First Communion services over the coming weeks.  At 

this point, Leadership and Council ΨexpectΩ that at our August meeting we will continue to get ready to re-

sume normal worship and activities in the fall.  Please mark Sunday September 12th on your calendar as our 

Invite Team will be planning a welcome back celebration where we will also, and in particular, celebrate Lin-

da and Lynne as their service to St. PaulΩs comes to an end.  

 

I would also like to acknowledge and thank Dennis Cordes for his willingness to volunteer his time and tal-

ents to help take care of our building.  He has started doing some handyman work around our church that 

needs to be taken care of and that many of us do not have the time or talents to do.  We are very apprecia-

tive.  Regarding volunteers, we are still in need of a Secretary for Leadership Team.  I ask you to prayerfully 

consider if this might be a good fit for you and reach out to me if you are interested.  It is hard to believe we 

are in the back half of 2021 already and it wonΩt be long before I will also need to find a willing member to 

take on the Vice President role in 2022.  The good work of St. PaulΩs cannot happen without us, our particu-

lar talents, and time.  I know that these roles and responsibilities are not for everyone, but please think on if 

it might be for you! 

 

I truly hope you continue to enjoy summer with you family and friends and I hope to see you on Sunday! 

 

 

Matt Boyle 

St. PaulΩs Council President 



 

Hey Sunday Schoolers!  

We will be back in person in some form starting in September! Look for more details to come!  I will be sending out 
registrations late August with more details.  We can't wait to see you! ~Emily  

 

 

 

        
 

We are planning for 60 kids to be part of our Sunday School program this year. Please help us restock. The Sunday 
School supplies.  Any  donations can be placed in the bin mark Sunday School outside the Church office.  Thank you!! 

bŜŜŘŜŘΥ              Crayons 24 count 

                              Washable markers  10 count 

                              Glue sticks 

                              Washable Water colors 

                              Pencil boxes. 

 

 

      

***********************************************************************************  

We are looking for technology helpers: Someone to help with streaming  

The service on Sunday mornings. Please contact Dan Flemke or Jamie  

Halverson if you would be interested.  Thank you!!  



 

    aŀǊƪ ȅƻǳ ŎŀƭŜƴŘŀǊǎΗΗ  

      !ǳƎǳǎǘ нуǘƘΣ нлнм  

Join us for an evening of Music, Inspiration, and fun in Central Park with Brad Boice.  

There will be a short church service and Gospel Show starting at 5:00 p.m.  

Following a break when you can visit with Brad, get treats from the food trucks, or en-

joy your own picnic.  Bring a Blanket or Lawn chairs. 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   ¢ƘŜ 9ƭǾƛǎ {Ƙƻǿ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜƎƛƴ ŀǘ тΥлл ǇΦƳΦ  



 

GriefShare, a nondenominational grief support group, will be meeting in 

person at First Covenant Church, Red Wing, beginning on Monday, Sep-

tember 13th from 7-8:30 P.M.  

 If you would like more information please call Suzy at 507-398-3729, Susan 

at 651-388-4109 or http://www.griefshare.org Registration is appreciated but 

not necessary.    

 

 

 

Please continue to have a 

Safe and Fun Summer!   

http://www.griefshare.org



